
Vote "yes" on HB 3167!  It is extremely important that HB 3167, a bill to repeal the sunset put in place in 2015's HB 3188 Predator 
Damage Control District legislation, be passed this session.  We in Coos County have successfully gone through the process to 
form the District.  Our members want to continue to assist with funding the County Wildlife Services Integrated Wildlife Damage 
Management Program.  This program is essential to protect the crops we grow, livestock and timber.  


